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L to R: Dan Benton and Jim Counce on South Mountain Trail on Monday, May 13, 2019.
Photo by Jerry Carroll
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Dan under-bucking a down tree on South Mountain Trail.
Photo by Jerry Carroll
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Down trees on South Mountain Trail.

Photo by Jerry Carroll
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The trail after the down trees in the above picture were removed.
Photo by Jerry Carroll
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The crew having lunch on the lower part of South Mountain. Note Jim’s UTV that is used to haul equipment and supplies.

L to R: Jim Counce, Jerry Carroll, Beth Carroll, Dan Benton, and Sam Beard. Photo by Dennis Crowther
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Sam has just removed a piece of log on Coyote Call Trail with Dennis Crowther in the background on Wednesday.
Photo by Bob Guarnieri
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L to R: Bob Guarnieri, Lena Patterson, and Dennis Crowther on Coyote Call Trail at the saddle

 between Rabbit Ridge and Scooter Peak where the team had lunch on Wednesday.

 Photo by Sam Beard
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Bob, Dennis, and Lena near the mid-point of the steep eastern leg of Coyote Call Trail. Bob is holding the saw
with an 18-inch bar to show that the log is about 20 inches in diameter where it was cut.

Photo by Sam Beard
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Lena moving a piece of log from Coyote Call Trail.
Photo by Sam Beard
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Beth Carroll removing slash (branches) from VC-0201 Trail on Thursday. Jerry Carroll is preparing

 to buck the log in the background. Photo by Bob Guarnieri
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Jerry preparing to buck this large ponderosa pine on VC-0201 Trail. 

Note the very large root ball hanging over the edge of the road.
Photo by Bob Guarnieri
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When Jerry cut the log, the very heavy root ball caused the lower part of the trunk to very quickly go up to this angle.
This was potentially a very dangerous event if someone had been on or over the lower part of the trunk. 
Photo by Bob Guarnieri
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End of the work on Thursday for this team going south from the north VC-0201Trailhead. On Wednesday, Jerry, Beth, and Jim had hiked

from the south VC-0201 Trailhead, and the last logs they cut was the two in front of this crew.

Photo by Sam Beard
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Valle Grande Trailhead at NM-4 on Friday morning. The undamaged brown and yellow trailhead sign is just above the tree trunk
near the center of the photo. Many very tall trees were blown over by a high wind event a few weeks earlier.

Photo by Sam Beard
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The first few hundred feet of  the Valle Grande Trail near the highway had been cleared by VCNP personnel.
L to R: Dennis Crowther and Jerry Carroll. Photo by Sam Beard
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Jerry and Beth at two of the larger logs that were on the Valle Grande Trail. Only a short piece of each log was removed,
because only hikers and maybe horseback riders use this trail. Photo by Sam Beard

[image: image17.jpg]



Valle Grande Trail showing a segment where about a half-dozen logs were cut.
Photo by Sam Beard
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